
 

 

 
 

 

 
   PK telephone lines functioning  

 

(Kahnawake – 18, Seskehkó:wa/September 2020) The Kahnawake 
Peacekeepers wish to advise the community that repairs to the 
telephone lines at the Peacekeeper station were completed on the 
evening of September 14th.  
 
After monitoring the lines closely for 72 hours, it has been confirmed 
that the phone lines are functioning at 100%.  
 
All calls for service can now be directed to (450) 632-6505. Please 
advise Peacekeepers if you are experiencing difficulties with our phone 
lines by calling any of these alternate numbers: 
 

• (450) 632-1296 

• (450) 632-2584 

• (514) 267-9911 
 
We thank the community for their patience during the repairs. 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
For further information on this announcement, contact:  
Constable Kyle Zachary #091 at 450-632-6505. 
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